From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Thursday, December 1, 2022 11:37:22 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2022 7:52 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-30

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Elise Guest

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
To whom it may concern,

I am absolutely dismayed and disgusted that Enbridge has applied for a rate increase. My bill this month is already

double what it was at this time last year.

Accordlng to an article in the Globe and Mall from May

in- ﬁrst-guaner-proﬁt -on- hlgher-shlpment/)
Enbridge posted Q1 profits of almost $2 billion. At a time when inflation is sitting around 7%, it is disgusting that

this company would seek to raise rates for its users. Especially when, in many areas, they have a monopoly on
services.

I implore the Ontario Energy Board to reject the application for a rate increase. Allowing this change will hurt
people in order to allow a company to profiteer off of the current economic situation, and will compound the current

inflation crisis.
Thank you for your time,

Elise Guest

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes


mailto:registrar@oeb.ca
https://www.theglobeandmail.com/business/industry-news/energy-and-resources/article-enbridge-reports-434-rise-in-first-quarter-profit-on-higher-shipment/
https://www.theglobeandmail.com/business/industry-news/energy-and-resources/article-enbridge-reports-434-rise-in-first-quarter-profit-on-higher-shipment/

-- Attachment --





